Art Announcements and Reminders

Art Club

The Nock Art Club is a free club which meets on MONDAYS throughout the
school year. The club will meet every week after school from 2:00 to 3:00; the late
bus will be available to students. No projects will be assigned, instead, students will
work independently in the artistic direction of their choice. Suggestions and examples
will be used to help guide students creativity. Students will be encouraged to produce
finished works of art. Attendance will not be taken, students are welcome to come
when they are available.

Creative Reuse:

The Nock and Molin Art teachers are looking for your recyclables. The art
department would like to reuse any small or large yogurt cups, clean, old magazines
(like National Geographic, Outdoor Life, etc.), newspapers and calendars. If you
would like to donate any of these items please send them to school with your student
and have your student place them in the art room.

Homework (7th & 8th Grade ONLY):

The 7th and 8th grade students have weekly sketchbook assignments this year,
which account for 10% of their final grade. Homework assignments must be done and
remain in their sketchbook all semester. Students are expected to work on their
sketches for about 15 minutes each week. Each art student will be bringing home a
form for parents to sign with information about the sketchbook and grading policies.

Thank you,

Ben Ober and Alissa Gallegos



